
2025 Beach Badges for Renters 

 

Our 2025 season is now upon us and of course nothing ever goes smoothly- it has come to 
the attention of the NSBC Board of Governors that some of the owners who rent their 
homes have been allowing prospective renters to use the owners’ badges. Please, under 
NO circumstances can renters use owners’ badges!! It is in our bylaws that renters must 
buy their own badges! By paying your yearly dues, which go to paying the lifeguards/ 
insurance coverage et al, you have acknowledged our bylaws which were all voted on by 
YOU - the homeowners! And there are no exceptions to this matter noted in our bylaws. So 
please, make this a seamless fantastic summer and remember our NSBC bylaws and 
beach rules.      6.25.2025 


